

## THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE

London Road Buckingham MK18 1AT Tel: 01280 812206 Fax: 01280 822525

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org
Website: www.buckinghamschool.org

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes

10 December 2020

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

You may have seen in the media that the Government has suggested that schools may close on Friday 18th December.

We can confirm that we will be <u>open</u> on that day and all students are expected to attend school. The term will end at 3pm. The Royal Latin School will also be open and buses will run as normal.

We feel that there has been enough forced disruption in the last few weeks, however, we are expecting to have the capacity to be fully open to all students next week, so intend to complete the whole five days in school!

With my very best wishes.

Yours faithfully

Mr A McGinnes

Headteacher

aallen@buckinghamschool.org

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances. As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding.















